
A SWEET TRADITION!!!!!!

THE UMW 30  th   ANNUAL  

“COOKIE WALK”
Saturday

December 11, 2021 – 9 am to 11:30am

     Christmas wouldn’t be complete without the cookies our families love most.  And Christmas wouldn’t be 
Christmas without the opportunity to bake cookies and candies and share them with others through the annual 
Cookie Walk!!  We sure missed last year so hopefully this one will be extra special.

     Here at Edwards Memorial United Methodist Church we have celebrated the holiday season by baking lots and lots of cookies
and candies to help fund local missions in our church and community.   A Cookie Walk is a delightful way for each of us,
regardless of age, to share our favorite holiday recipes, bake at our convenience, and work together to benefit others locally.
     On Saturday, Dec. 11th the Rogers Fellowship Center will be transformed into a colossal, enormous cookie shop.  $7.00 will
buy a box filled with assorted homemade cookies of your choice ($12.00 for a large box).  For those who cannot get out, there will
be in-town delivery by calling 765-458-7480 during the hours of the Cookie Walk.
     In order to supply the Cookie Walk, we need lots of cookie bakers: men, women, and children and we need them to bake LOTS
AND LOTS of Cookies and bring them to the church on Friday, Dec. 10th from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. or by 8am Sat., Dec. 10th.   It’s not
too early to begin baking.  Grocery stores are already stocked with a large assortment of cookie ingredients, candied and dried 
fruits, all kinds of nuts and chocolate in a variety of forms etc.  
    Special precautions will be  taken during the Cookie Walk:  Masks are required, Social distance
will be practiced by  limiting the number of customers in area at one time.    

           REMEMBER:
-Cookies should be no larger than 2 ½ inches in diameter so the 

                           customer can fit a large variety of cookies in their box.
-Candy sells well at the Cookie Walk.
-Customers especially appreciate the decorated Christmas cookies.

            -Bring Cookies Friday between 7 am to 7 pm or by Saturday by 8 am.

-Over 450 dozen cookies were sold last year and we need your help!!
  -A Box of Cookie Walk Cookies makes a wonderful gift for folks on your holiday gift list.
    -Cookies made with “Splenda” are also appreciated.
       -And finally, mark Saturday, December 11, 2021 on your calendar and help us spread the word.

The United Methodist Women will be needing lots of help the day of the Cookie Walk. 
        If you would like to offer your help and support that day, please contact
       Lori Ellinger at 765-580-2788, text her, or email:  lorij.elli3@gmail.com.

The United Methodist Women would be grateful for your support!
Proceeds will be used for local mission.             


